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STATNI URAD PRO JADERNOU BEZPECNOST CZ
(sUJB)

Senovazné ndmésti 9

110 00 Prague 1

Czech Republic

via registered mail and via Email to Ing. @sujb.cz

October 29", 2021

GLOBAL 2000 Freedom of Information Request / Poskytnuti informace
podle zakona ¢. 106/1999 Sb., o syobodném pristupu k informacim, ve
znéni pozdé jsich predpisu, €.j. SUIB/0S/23230/2021

Dear Ing. Merxbauer, Ph.D.,

thank you very much for your reply of October 7" to our Freedom of Information Request (your
reference number SUJB/0S/23230/2021).

Under Freedom of Information and with reference to the Public Information Access Act, we would
like to ask for the following additional clarifications to our request regarding question 2:

In your reply of October 7" to our Freedom of Information Request (your reference number
SUJB/0S/23230/2021), you state that SUJB informed the international partners about the
non-compliance of pipeline components at the June 2019 WWER-Forum in Bulgaria.

In your reply of August 3™ to our Freedom of Information Request (your reference number
SUJB/OS/17794/2021), you state that SUJB also informed the Slovak nuclear regulator UJD
about the non-compliance, no precise date specified when this information happened.

In our original Freedom of Information Request of July 24", we enclosed the CEZ document
“Postup a pravidla pro reSeni kauzy hutni materidly ETE/EDU” dated 27.2.2020.

This document shows on page 3 that the non-compliance of pipeline components was
discovered in 2018, no precise date specified, i. e. at least 5,5 months, but potentially up to
18 months before the June 2019 SUJB information to the international partners.

Question 2, additional clarification of timeline:

Why did SUJB only inform the international partners 5,5 to eighteen months after the
discovery of the non-compliance of pipeline components?

If there was a previous information, at what date exactly did SUJB first inform which
partner of this non-compliance?

Yours sincerely



